
Decisions of 26Apr2022 Meeting 

 

In the weekly Meeting on Tuesday, 26Apr22 we discussed the progress toward book 

publication. The following decisions were taken: 

1. Since the preparation of final drafts of articles is likely to take some more time, it is 

desirable to produce the Hindi book first and then the English version. The Hindi book 

should not have very long articles (>200 words).  

2. The work of modifying original English articles to align them to the context of the book 

(farmers' movement and future vision) and preparing final drafts should be completed 

as planned, but before 15May22. 

3. As far as the long articles (longer than 1500 - 2000 words) are concerned, the authors 

should also their prepare shorter versions of their articles suitable for  

translation for the Hindi book aimed primarily at activists. See the Article_Detail.pdf 

file for word-lengths of articles. 

4. Authors can choose to prepare the shorter versions suited for Hindi book first, if they 

want. This will make it easier to organize translation work. 

5. The final articles should be submitted to Girish and Gandhi as Word documents. Girish 

will communicate by 1st of May the font, format etc to be used for article entry in 

Word. This is for uniformity as well as ease of final composition in PageMaker. 

6. The target date to produce the books is end of May 2022. 

Here is the link 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!Asomx7ou89tLg7kgqUNYrSuu_oOhpg?e=5HkdmK 

to the shared Onedrive folder for the book, which contains the original  

Article_Collection folder and a final_drafts folder. The submitted final drafts will go 

into this second folder: 

 

Girish 


